
 

 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.17 of 2024 Cancellation of 
LNtM No.7 Deep Water Berth – Taken out of service. 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Deep Water Berth pontoon 
has been reinstated.   
 

The DWB Pontoon is under the control of Orsted (westtraffic@orsted.com) and is 
not available to other users without Orsted’s prior approval (minimum 24 hours’ 
notice required). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10/05/2024 
R Rhodes 

Pilot 
 
Marine Control         
Ramsey Way          
Barrow-in-Furness     
Cumbria  LA14 2TB 
Tel: 01229 822911 
Email:  barrowmc@abports.co.uk   
 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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